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STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 

Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 

Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

August 3, 2020 

 

Lucia Chiocchio, Esq. 

Cuddy & Feder LLP 

445 Hamilton Avenue, 14th Floor 

White Plains, NY  10601 

 

RE: DOCKET NO. 488 - Homeland Towers, LLC and New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC 

d/b/a AT&T application for a Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public 

Need for the construction, maintenance, and operation of a telecommunications facility 

located at one of two sites: Kent Tax Assessor ID #M10, Block 22, Lot 38 Bald Hill 

Road or 93 Richards Road, Kent, Connecticut. 
 

Dear Attorney Chiocchio: 

 

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of Homeland Towers, LLC and New 

Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC d/b/a AT&T July 31, 2020 request for an extension of time to 

submit the late-filed exhibits requested by the Council at the July 23, 2020 hearing for the above-

referenced proceeding.  

 

Pursuant to Section 16-50j-22a of the Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies, the Council 

hereby grants the request for an extension of time to close of business on August 6, 2020. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

s/Melanie A. Bachman 
 

Melanie Bachman 

Executive Director 

 

MB/RDM/lm 

 

c: Service List dated June 24, 2020 
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